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• Prayer 

• Mission Statement 

• Open Forum 

• Teacher’s Report: The teachers would love and adore 

and new laminator so that learning experiences can 

be top notch.   

• Principals report:  

o ~The diocese experienced no internet on 6/2/21 

from the hours of 9-4.  Sorry for any 

inconvenience! 

o PLEASE make sure that you re apply to Most Holy 

Rosary School to save your spot! We do not know 

what next year looks like so make sure you get 

your spot reserved. 

o No Blue and White day unfortunately… however… 

teachers are planning individual class trips, 

and/or a special event in place of it. 

o The staff bathroom has future plans for a new 

vanity and flooring, any and all hands to help are 

appreciated! 

o We had the highest participation in the diocese 

for the survey! Awesome job families!! Most Holy 

Rosary takes the survey very seriously and aims to 

support our students and family’s needs the best 

we can.  

o NEXT YEAR:  

~ MHR would like to have a diversity 

group/taskforce made up of parents.  Our mission 

is to model for our children that God made us all 

special and unique. Most Holy Rosary recognizes 
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and supports diversity understanding God’s love 

for all.  

~Most Holy Rosary will begin a new science 

program where we will be utilizing the amazing 

science lab in our school! We have a science 

teacher specifically for this position.  

~Many afterschool clubs are in our future such as 

Girls on the Run and a Robotics Club! 

~One final message (again) from our fantastic 

Principal… make sure you reapply to secure your 

spot at MHR (if you have not already done so). 

• Teacher appreciation was in May.  The PTC gave 25$ in 

Gift Cards and Parents donated a total of $916 for our 

teachers! Thank you Parents for your support! The 

teachers were able to have Luigi’s for lunch, Cupcakes 

from Baked by Bethany and Cider Mill will be brought 

to them next week! If we have left over money, the PTC 

plans on stocking the teacher’s room with drinks and/or 

possibly making a drink cart for the teachers! Wow! Our 

teacher’s at MHR truly have hearts of gold and love our 

children as their own.  We love them and appreciate 

them! Jolly good job MHR Staff! 

• FUTURE DATES TO REMEMBER: 

*June 22~ Half day of school- Pick up at 12:00 NO 

AFTERSCHOOL 

* June 23rd ~ Kindergarten Graduation 

* June 23rd ~ Pre-K Graduation 

* June 24th ~ 6th Grade Graduation 

* June 24th ~LAST DAY OF SCHOOL –Half Day of school 

* June 25th ~ 6th Grade SeaBreeze Trip 
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Questions you might be wondering… 

What does graduation(s) look like this year? 

Who can attend graduation(s)? 

**We will be receiving information about proper protocols 

and will give information about this later in the week. 

• Sara House~ Most Holy Rosary is involved in a service 

project with Sara House.  Sara’s Guest House is a small 

non-profit that is located across the street from Most 

Holy Rosary Church.  They are a vital part of our 

community that provides lodging, transportation, 

meals and comfort to patients and families of patients 

receiving medical care in Central New York.  Our 

Student Council is leading this project!! We are asking 

for anyone that can come, to meet at 9AM on 

Saturday June 5th, to help with yard work, planting, 

pressure washing, leaf blowing, etc.  If those that are 

helping can bring any yard tools to help spruce the 

place up, that would be helpful! Any help would be 

appreciated and welcomed☺. 

• New families inquire every day about our amazing 

school and would like to be part of the spectacular 

community of Most Holy Rosary. As one final 

reminder… that’s right… please make sure you reapply 

your child(ren) so that they can have a secured spot at 

Most Holy Rosary, a magical place for every child, 

every day!  

• Blessings to a happy and healthy summer! 

 


